Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health
Committee, thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave &
Angie Patient and Health Provider Protection Act

It is of primary importance that the State of Ohio declare it wrong and illegal to
interfere with an individual in their personal health care decisions.

If the last 4+ years have proven anything at all it is that the W.H.O. deserves
absolutely NO authority over ANY health decisions

| urge the committee to vote YES on HB 73,

Respectfully,

Janet Leary



